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 The news from Isaac Newton School, Grantham 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It has been a lovely two weeks since we came back from half term! Once again, the children have been amazing 
and a true credit to our School and you. 

This half term, we are focusing on the value ‘pride’. We have explained what being proud means to the pupils. If a 
child comes home with a special sticker, it will say ‘Caught being proud.’ Children can also get a certificate on a 
Friday and a chance to have a hot chocolate and a biscuit with myself or Mrs Moorcroft.  

If you are worried or concerned please speak to your child’s teacher. Mrs Beeby, Mrs Moorcroft and myself are 
also available to speak to. We will always listen to your worries or concerns. Equally if there is something you are 
pleased that we are doing, let us know so we can continue to help and support in any way we can.  

This week some Year 5 pupils have written parts of the newsletter. They have worked hard to take photos and 
speak to pupils about their work. They have done a very good job! 

Mrs S Pask 

 

Acting Headteacher 



School Strikes 

Once again, you were very patient regarding school 
strikes. Teachers have no obligation to let us know if 
they are striking or not so we will always let you know 
as soon as we know anything. It is always our priority to 
keep the school open, as long as it is safe to do so.  

 

Netball 

We are League 1 Netball winners!!!!!!!! 
A massive well done to the children. They were superb.  
A special mention to Mrs Atter and Laura who as 
always go that extra mile to support the children. Thank 
you also to the parents who came to support. 

Diary Dates 

Year 4 New Walk Museum Trip- Tuesday 
March 7th  

Year 2 Lincoln Castle Trip- Tuesday 14th March 

Year 1 Trip Yorkshire Wildlife Park- 20th 
March 

Parents’ Evening Wednesday 22nd March 3.45pm
-7pm and Thursday 23rd March 3.45pm-6pm 

Disco Y1 & 2- Tuesday 28th March 4.30pm-
5.30pm 

Disco Y3,Y4, Y5 and Y6- Tuesday 28th March 
6pm-7pm  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Disco tickets sell out quite quickly. When they are sold 
out we can’t offer anymore as we are limited to the 
amount of tickets due to the size of the hall. They are £2 
each. 

Disco Y1 & 2- Tuesday 28th March 4.30pm-5.30pm 

Disco Y3,Y4, Y5 and Y6- Tuesday 28th March 6pm-
7pm  

Homework 

We have continued to receive even more amazing homework. Each week the standard is so high and continues to 
impress me. Well done all! 



World Book Day  

 

This is one of my favourite days of the year. The children dressed in their 
pyjamas and onesies. They enjoyed the day and we tried to ensure we promoted 
a love of reading books. There were two competitions- Book in a bag and Take a 
photo reading a book in an unusual place. Winners were announced in today’s 
assembly. Thank you so much to those who entered. Below are just a few 
pictures from the day. 

 

 

 



World Book Day competition winners 

There were so many entries for the ‘Book in a Bag’ 
competition. It took us an hour to decide on the winners 
as they were all so good. Thank you to all who entered. 
Prizes were given out in assembly today and everyone 
who participated got a certificate.  

All pupils who entered the ‘Take a photo in an unusual 
place’ competition got a certificate and a Cadbury's 
crème egg. Yummy! Here are a few examples. They 
were all great! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5’s view on Life at Isaac Newton School 

Being a pupil at Isaac Newton School means we are 
treated equally and have rights. We learn in subjects like 
Maths, English, Science, Art, French, Music and PE. 
The teachers are helpful and care about everyone’s 
feelings. We like breaktimes the most as they are not too 
long or too short.  

Photos by Year 5 pupils 




